NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

The Round Valley Joint Elementary School
District will hold a Public Hearing at their
Regular Governing Board Meeting to be held
on June 11, 2025 at 3:30 PM in the school
library to allow for questions and input on the
school Local Control and Accountability Plan
(LCAP) and the proposed 2025-2026

annual budget.

A copy of the budget will be available for
public inspection at the Round Valley Joint
Elementary School District Office, 300 N.
Round Valley Rd., Bishop, CA

From May 22, 2025 to June 11, 2025



